

Chadrad Communications, Inc. 226 Bordeaux St - Chadron, NE 69337 308-432-5545 fax 308-432-5601 E-mail: kcsr@chadrad.com



(Chadron)-City Council Welcomes New Officer



By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 11/20/2012 06:24 AM

(Chadron)-The Chadron City Council met at their regularly scheduled meet on Monday night (November 19th). The council had the opportunity to introduce new police officer Logan Dailey as he took the Oath of Service.

Also, the board was supposed to recognize Utilities Superintendent Tom Menke and the Water Department as Menke received the Water Operator of the year award from the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services, and the Water Department received a safety award from the American Water Works Association. Due to other responsibilities Menke was unable to attend the meeting and will be recognized at the next meeting.

It was also made known that the pool board is starting to take estimates from different businesses on construction cost. The city council would like to wish everyone a safe a happy Thanksgiving weekend.